
 

 

 

Georgia Emissions Test Disclaimer 
 

 

Ref. Rules and Regulations of the State of Georgia – Subject 391-3-20 

 

Georgia State Statutes require all Georgia Registered Drivers purchasing a vehicle, for 2023 vehicle 
registration, if your vehicle is a 1999 – 2020 model year gasoline-powered car or light-duty truck (8,500 
pounds gross vehicle weight rating or less) registered in Cherokee, Clayton, Cobb, Coweta, DeKalb, 
Douglas, Fayette, Forsyth, Fulton, Gwinnett, Henry, Paulding or Rockdale County, it must be emissions 
tested. You must bring your new vehicle to any Licensed Inspector in Georgia to obtain an Emissions 
Test to legally title and register your new vehicle. For proper registration and/or lien filing for your bank, 
you must comply with Georgia State Law by assisting and producing the Georgia IDOD Inspection. Any 
delay with assistance will result in late penalties from the State of Georgia and/or legal action.  

 

I understand that my involvement is required and necessary to complete/produce/acquire the Georgia 
Emissions Test and I acknowledge that delays on my part will result in additional state taxes and fees.   

 

 

 

Customer Printed Name: ____________________________________ 

 

Customer Signature: ________________________________________ 


